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In June 2024, I had the privilege of contributing to SGAC’s global
newsletter with an article titled “Inspiring the Next Generation:
Encouraging Children to Reach for the Stars.” This article
focuses on the importance of motivating young minds to explore
the vast possibilities within the space sector. It was a rewarding
experience to share the projects I have worked on, specifically
my thoughts and insights on how we can inspire children to
dream big and pursue careers in space and science. Check it out
here!
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